
My husband was diagnosed with covid, July 1, 2020.  Applied for benefits, however never 
received his waiting that was  supposed to be waived!!!  To my understanding nobody has 
received their waiting  and many have not received benefits at all, and Oregon  Unemployement  
currently has till December 31 to make that right.  That could 10 be up months for many people.  
This is completely unacceptable.  The state needs to make this right now not months from now, 
and start sending checks to family’s that are need. 
 
  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


